
Dear Pastor, 

As we draw closer to the Lord’s soon return, there is still much work to be done.  The Bible says in John 4:35b 

“Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest.”  There are still many in the world today 

who have never heard a clear presentation of the Gospel.  They are ripe for the harvest, just waiting for someone to come 

and tell them of Jesus Christ.  As Christians we are called to tell others of Jesus Christ, and then to train them to go and 

tell more people.   

God has called the Benson Family to go to the country of Cameroon in West Africa.  We will be going with the 

goal of planting churches, and establishing a Bible Institute in order to train nationals to go and do the same.   We have 

been traveling on deputation since January of 2012.  Cameroon is a nation of more than 20 million people, but there are 

currently only 11 Baptist Missionaries in the country.  There is a great need for the Gospel. 

We visited the country in September of 2011, and the Lord is doing an amazing work in the people there.   We 

attended the 3 month anniversary of Calvary Independent Baptist Church of Buea, Cameroon.  There were 169 in 

attendance, and 4 people baptized on that day, as well as many others who accepted Christ as their Savior during our soul 

winning efforts.  These people have a great desire to know what God’s Word says.   I was able to make a second trip in 

January of 2014.  The work is still going strong, but the men are desirous of more training.  We look forward to starting as 

soon as we arrive on the field. 

We are being sent from the Longview Baptist Temple in Longview, TX, under the leadership of Pastor Bob Gray 

Jr.  We are also the first missionary to team up with BIMI going to Cameroon.  Please consider scheduling us for your 

Missions Conference, Missions Emphasis Sunday, or any other service.  Our goal is to be on the field in the spring months 

of 2015.   I pray that you will consider partnering with us as we go to fulfill God’s call on our lives. 

Thank You,  

 

Caleb Benson ~ Missionary to Cameroon 


